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    Dear Students, 
 
    I hope this message finds you well and enjoying your summer vacation! 
 
    I look forward to meeting all of you in our online session and connect for an enriching and productive discussion. 
 
    During this meeting, we will discuss a variety of topics relevant to your Summer Assignment, Reading Programme  
    and also share our interesting stories of summer vacations spent so far. 
 
   I urge you all to join the meeting in time as per the given details- 
   Date :05June,2023.  Monday 
   Time: 12:30p.m. - 01:30 p.m. 
   Mode: Online on Microsoft Teams 
 
   Let's make the most of this opportunity and continue to grow and learn together. 
 
 
    Regards 
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